
Submitter: Amy Perrin 

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: Joint Committee On Ways and Means Subcommittee On Human 
Services 

Measure: HB3396 

To Committee members and staff, 

I support Oregon House Bill 3396. This bill will ensure that folks continue to access a 

government retirement plan during a state of emergency which I believe is crucial in 

protecting the well-being of all citizens. Additionally, I support this bill because it 

establishes the Public Employees Retirement Board to oversee this plan, and it is 

democratic that they should be selected by our elected governor. It's important that 

they can make relevant and logical decisions related to their jurisdiction based on the 

current climate of employment and retirement in Oregon, because as that area is 

constantly facing challenges we need people to oversee and manage it.  

 

Thank you for your time.  


